
REGULAR meeting of the Board of Public Safety was held on Thursday, March 8, 2012, 9:00 
a.m. at the City Building, 82 Main Street, Hornell, NY. 

PRESENT: Mayor Shawn D. Hogan; Commissioners George Huffsmith and Dave Sengstock; 
Police Chief Ted Murray; Fire Chief Dan Smith and City Clerk Barbara M. Perrott 

AND FROM THE MEDIA: Andrew Poole, Evening Tribune and Jamie Booth, WLEA. 

ALSO PRESENT: Dave Parmley 

ABSENT: Jeff Johnson 

By Huffsmith/Sengstock 
RESOVLED, that the minutes of the last meeting held 2/9/12 be approved as read. 
Carried ­ Ayes all ( X ) 

By Sengstock/Hogan 
RESOVLED, that the Reports of Fire, Ambulance, Codes and Police be approved and 
ordered filed. 
Carried ­ Ayes all ( X ) 

By Sengstock/Hogan 
RESOLVED, that claims in the amount of $ 227,180.64 be approved and paid as audited. 
Carried ­ Ayes all ( X ) 

MISCELLANEOUS: 

The American Cancer Society will hold the annual Relay for Life at Veterans’ Memorial Park 
on June 8­9, 2012. Both the Police and Fire Departments will be available for assistance. 

Mayor Hogan, Commissioner Huffsmith and Chief Smith recently met with a vendor to look at 
a new ladder truck. The current ladder truck was purchased in 1987. Chief Smith will talk to 
other vendors and report back to the Committee. 

Chief Smith reported that Captain Prouty has been attending the First Line Supervisor Training 
in New York City. The training and all travel expenses are paid by the State. 

Chief Murray reported that new patrolman Purrucker has finished the academy and is three 
quarters of the way through field training. 

By Sengstock/Hogan 
RESOLVED, that this meeting adjourn at 9:07 am. 
Carried ­ Ayes all (X) 

____________________________ _____________________________ 
Shawn D. Hogan Barbara M. Perrott 
Mayor City Clerk


